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From: Fitzgibbon, William E

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2012 3:50 PM
To: Charlson, Elaine

Subject: RE: Policy Revision for Review
Elaine

This reflects our (not solely mine) thinking on the matter. It was inevitable with the changes we are making to freshman
admissions that transfer policies would follow. Many departments are looking to raise their requirements (ET of course
and Economics was the latest department to submit a request to 2.25). Of course those students who have an earned
Associate’s Degree in the Gulf Coast Consortium will still be admissible regardless of their GPA. This is definitely going to
adversely affect a lot of students who otherwise would be admissible to the university. | would say this is more of an
assessment than an opinion. We will support whatever policy is mandated

Regards
Fitz

From: Charlson, Elaine [mailto:EMCharlson@Central.UH.EDU]
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 9:59 AM

To: Oliver, Patricia B; Ramchand, Latha; McPherson, Robert H; Tedesco, Joseph W; Colby, Ira; wmonroe@uh.edu;
Bowen, John T; Nimmer, Raymond T; Roberts John W; Smith, Mark A; esmith@optometry.uh.edu; Pritchard, Lamar;
fitz@uh.edu; Rooks, Dana C

Cc: 'antel@uh.edu’ (antel@uh.edu)

Subject: Policy Revision for Review

Deans:

Attached for your review and comment please find a policy that includes proposed changes to the Transfer Admissions
Requirement. | would appreciate it if | could have any comments that you would like to make by May 25.

Thanks,
Elaine



